
 
 

 

{{DATE}} 

 
 

 

{{ADDRESSEE NAME}} 

{{ADDRESS LINE 1}} 

{{CITY}}, {{STATE}} {{ZIP}} 
 

 

Dear {{SALUTATION}}, 

 

Happy anniversary! This time last year, you made your first gift of 2023 to Wofford College. In total, you 
gave ${{###}} to the following fund(s): {{FUND NAME}}. These gifts made an immediate impact on 

students, faculty and the college community, and for your generosity Wofford is extremely appreciative. 

 

Our college is comprised of 1,874 undergraduates striving for excellence both inside and outside the 
classroom, as they prepare to become lifelong learners and exceptional global citizens. We are proud to 

have 552 dedicated faculty and staff members who are committed to serving our college and fostering 

our students to succeed at a top-tier liberal arts institution. Without the support of donors, like 

yourself, none of this would be possible.  

 
To renew your annual support, please return the enclosed envelope with your gift or visit 

wofford.edu/give. Thank you for your consideration. 

 
Best regards, 

 

 

Mackenzie Snow 

Director of Annual Giving 

 

 

P.S. To view your giving history or update your information, please create or log into your profile at 

WoffordCONNECT. 

 

 

  Scan this QR code to make your gift online and save a stamp! 
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